Nels Bakke Award - Kinga Ebner, D.C.

Our Nels Bakke award is given to an out-
standing chiropractor with five years or less
of experience.

With the difficulties of
starting their profession-
al life, it is a wonder that
any young chiropractor
has the time to anything
beyond developing his
or her practice. But as
always, there are chiro-
practors  setting an
example, and this year is
no exception.

Ebner

The success of the chiropractic profession
has been due, in no small part, to the pas-
sion and energy our doctors bring to their
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communities.

This year’s Nels Bakke award winner has a
neverending supply of energy that takes her
from the clinic to a myriad of community
events helping the public to understand the
benefits of chiropractic care.

The nice thing is that she is working both
ends of the patient spectrum. The New
Mothers and Infant Support group at
Elmbrook Memorial Hospital is a benefici-
ary of her work, as is the Veterans
Administration, and  the  Arthritis
Foundation.

Our award winner has also demonstrated
her tenacity and courage by speaking to
United Healthcare — although I think we
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would all agree this insurance company
needs to spend a lot more quality time with
chiropractors.

Knowing the importance of a long-term
relationship with her community, our Nels
Bakke award winner is an active board
member for the Butler Chamber of
Commerce.

Back at the office her caring is evident to
her patients as well as her staff. Her positive
energy consumes everyone in her path and
patients leave the clinic not only with their
spines aligned but their spirits as well.

Would you please join me in congratulating
our 2006 Nels Bakke award winner, Dr.
Kinga Ebner.
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